Board of Regents:

Add $10 million, in addition to the Governor’s
recommendation of $25 million, for a total of $35 million
to the Board of Regents for deferred maintenance. Add
language requiring a one-to-one match by the Regents
schools.

Add $20 million SGF to the Board of Regents for
demolition of buildings that need to be razed. $750,000
of the $20 million is designated for Washburn University
for demolition. Add language requiring these funds be
used for building demolition only.



